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9TH Annual Salute to Our Heroes Gala
On February 11, 2017, the Cy-Fair Educational Foundation (CFEF) 

will hold its 9th Annual Salute to Our Heroes Gala at the Omni Hotel 
Houston at Westside. For the 2nd year in a row, Joe Myers Ford Lincoln 
has generously underwritten this gala that honors the brave men and 
women who have served to protect our freedom and liberty. Cypress 
Fairbanks Medical Center Hospital has been a Major General Sponsor 
for Salute to Our Heroes since 2011. This year’s Brigadier General 
Sponsors include Hightower Electric Company, Memorial Hermann 
Cypress, North Cypress Medical Center and Station & Ayers Insurance 
Services & Consulting. The evening will include a Missing Man Table 
and Honors Ceremony to honor our missing loved ones [or missing 
comrades in arms, for veterans] and entertainment by the Aggienizers, 
Barber Shop Quartet from Texas A&M’s Singing Cadets.

Kris Paronto, former Army Ranger from 2nd Battalion 75th Ranger 
Regiment and private security contractor is our guest speaker. Paronto 
was part of the CIA annex security team that responded to the terrorist 
attack on the US Special Mission in Benghazi, Libya, September 11th, 
2012. His team’s involvement was paramount in the saving of US lives 
and assets while fighting off terrorists from the CIA Annex for over 13 
hours. Mr. Paronto’s story is told in the book “13 Hours” written by 
Mitchell Zuckoff and his five surviving annex security team members.

In 2009, Edward Station, former CFEF Trustee, envisioned a gala 
to recognize and honor our military while raising scholarship funds 
for the Foundation. Salute to Our Heroes has funded more than 
$600,000 in endowed scholarships for students graduating from the 
Cypress Fairbanks ISD.

CFEF was established in 1970 as a non-profit to raise money to fund 
a scholarship for high school graduates in the area. Over the past 46 
years, the Foundation has grown tremendously through the efforts of 
the Board of Trustees and the generosity of the Cy-Fair Community. 
The Foundation has awarded more than $7 million in scholarships to 
1400 graduating seniors. CFEF is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, 
all contributions are tax deductible, as allowed by the law.

Sponsorships and tickets are available for Salute to Our Heroes
Tickets: $100 individual; $50 veterans

For more information please contact marie@thecfef.org or visit our 
website at www.TheCFEF.org .
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS
EMERGENCY NUMBERS
EMERGENCY......................................................................911
Fire.........................................................................................911
Ambulance.............................................................................911
Constable ............................................................. 281-376-3472
Sheriff - Non-emergency ...................................... 713-221-6000
- Burglary & Theft ............................................... 713-967-5770
- Auto Theft ......................................................... 281-550-0458
- Homicide/Assault .............................................. 713-967-5810
- Child Abuse........................................................ 713-529-4216
- Sexual Assault/Domestic Violence....................... 713-967-5743
- Runaway Unit .................................................... 713-755-7427
Poison Control...................................................... 800-222-1221
Traffic Light Issues ................................................ 713-881-3210
SCHOOLS
Cypress Fairbanks ISD Administration ................. 281-897-4000
Cypress Fairbanks ISD Transportation .................. 281-897-4380
Rennell Elementary............................................... 281-213-1550
Smith Junior High School..................................... 281-213-1010
Cy-Ranch High School......................................... 281-373-2300
UTILITIES
CenterPoint Energy............................................... 713-659-2111
Reliant Energy....................................................... 713-207-2222
Water - Severn Trent.............................................. 281-646-2383
Waste Management - Trash................................... 713-686-6666
OTHER NUMBERS
Animal Control..................................................... 281-999-3191
Cypress Fairbanks Medical Center......................... 281-890-4285
Harris County Health Department....................... 713-439-6260
Post Office............................................................. 281-859-9021
Harris County Public Library................................ 281-290-3210
Cy-Fair Hospital.................................................... 281-890-4285
North Cypress Medical Center.............................. 832-912-3500
NEWSLETTER PUBLISHER
Peel, Inc............................................................. 1-888-687-6444
Article Submissions..............................townelake@PEELinc.com
Advertising..............advertising@PEELinc.com, 1-888-687-6444

	 Please support the advertisers that make the Tribune possible. 
If you are interested in advertising, please contact our sales office 
at 1-888-687-6444 or advertising@peelinc.com. The advertising 
deadline is the 8th of the month prior to the issue.

ADVERTISING INFO

	 The Tribune is mailed monthly to all Towne Lake residents. 
Residents, community groups, churches, etc. are welcome to submit 
information about their organizations in the newsletter. Personal 
news for the Stork Report, Teenage Job Seekers, recipes, special 
celebrations, and birthday announcements are also welcome.
 To submit an article for consideration please email it to townelake@
peelinc.com. The deadline is the 9th of the month prior to the issue.

ARTICLE INFO

Cypress-Fairbanks ISD is now hiring for the spring season of 
the SPLASH! swim lessons program. The season begins Feb. 27 
and runs through May 18. Lessons take place Monday-Thursday, 
with three time slots offered for participants beginning at 5 p.m. 
Instructors are needed for all time slots and instructors may be 
scheduled for up to three hours per night depending on availability 
and enrollment. Applicants should possess strong swimming skills, 
excellent communication skills and a desire to work with children, 
as well as the ability to occasionally teach beginning level adult 
swimmers. Hourly rates begin at $18/hour.

Interested individuals should email:
communityprograms@cfisd.net or call 281-517-6841.
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Smart Talk About Home 

Remodeling
The temperatures feel like Spring already and the time of year that 

you start looking at your home and thinking about remodeling is 
almost here. You may have noticed that the outside of your home 
needs a little work or you may be looking at putting your home on 
the market. When it comes to remodeling, where do you start?

Every year, “Remodeling” magazine looks at the average costs of 
home remodeling projects with the value of those projects retain at 
resale in over 100 U.S. cities. The smartest investment that you can 
make when remodeling may surprise you. Many homeowners go to 
the time honored update of the kitchen and bathrooms to garner 
the best price per square foot at resale.

However, “Remodeling” magazine ranks “re-siding with fiber 
cement as the #1 return on investment when compared to other 
mid-size remodeling projects” for the fourth year in a row. Compared 
to adding a bathroom, re-siding your house with fiber cement nets a 
25 percent higher return on investment. Re-siding with fiber cement 
will also increase your return by 11 percent over vinyl windows and 
a whopping 24 percent greater than a major kitchen remodel or 
roof replacement.

The next question in remodeling is who to trust with your home 
remodeling project. Choose a company with a good reputation that 
offers solutions for your remodeling needs. Ask trusted friends for 
recommendations, check out the company’s BBB rating and know 
that the cheapest estimate may not always be the best. Michael Berry, 
KTRH 740AM personality and host of the Michael Berry Show, 
endorses Houston Siding. Berry states, “I have spoken for Houston 
Siding Company for 10 years and have never had a complaint.”

Texas has its own set of challenges with temperatures in the highs 
and lows as well as high humidity and storm potential. With a familiar 
slogan in Texas being “if you don’t like the temperature just wait a 
few minutes,” you should look for products that are durable as well 
as suited for the climate.

An innovative product from James Hardie brings new technology 
to siding. James Hardie Insulated Lap Siding offers siding backed 
with foam insulation. It is engineered to keep your home cooler in 
the summer and warmer in the winter. Because foam insulation helps 
maintain a more consistent temperature in your home, it can help 
reduce your energy bills and conserve resources for long-term energy 
efficiency. James Hardie insulated siding is available at Houston 
Siding, a James Hardie Elite Preferred Contractor.

As Spring time approaches and remodeling projects start, you want 
to ensure that you’re using the best possible products and company 
for your next remodeling project.

ABOUT HOUSTON SIDING
Houston Siding Company is a Houston based company that 

provides replacement siding, installation and repairs along with 
windows and roofing. They were established in 1991. They are a 
James Hardie Elite Preferred Contractor. For more information, 
please see www.houstonsiding.com.

BOY SCOUTS OF 
AMERICA

Troop 533 & 1907
FUNDRAISER

Good Shepherd United Methodist Church 
and Fairfield Baptist Church

If you are looking to beautify your landscape and bring your 
lawn back to life, then you will be interested to know it is that 
time of year again for fertilizer and mulch sold to you and 
delivered to your home by your local boy scouts this spring!

 Troop 533 chartered by GSUMC and Troop 1907 chartered 
by FBC have joined forces once again to conduct their annual 
fertilizer and mulch fundraiser starting January 9, 2017. Troop 
533 has delivered to homes in the Cypress community for 
more than 10 years and is proud to continue this tradition 
with Troop 1907. Scouting makes a direct and positive impact 
on your community by teaching positive values and leadership 
skills to our youth. Your support ensures Scouting will continue 
building character, fitness and citizenship for years to come.

 The funds from your purchase will directly benefit the troop, 
and each individual scout, on their continued journey through 
the scouting program. The proceeds from each scout’s sales will 
help fund activities such as High Adventure Camp, Summer 
Camp, Treks, monthly troop campouts and so much more. 
By purchasing your lawn mulch and fertilizer from the scouts, 
you are directly supporting scouting programs where you live 
– programs that clean up your parks, gather food for the area 
needy and even help your community prepare for disaster.

 This year’s offerings include red, black, hardwood or pine 
bark mulch as well as premium or slow release fertilizer and 
weed n feed fertilizer. Scouts will be visiting your neighborhood 
soon! All purchases will be delivered by the Scouts on February 
25, 2017.

 For your convenience, Scouts will be selling door to door in 
your subdivision beginning January 9th. If you are reading this 
circular and think we may miss you, please order by emailing 
Troop 533 at BoyScoutsTroop533@yahoo.com.

Yours in Scouting,
Scoutmaster Louis Mayer (Troop 533) and
Scoutmaster Chad Gaulding (Troop 1907)
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Northwest Harris County 
Aggie Mom’s Club

Come join us, on Tuesday, February 14th at 6:30 pm. at 
the Houston Distributing Company, 7100 High Life Drive, 
Houston, Texas. This fun-filled Aggie evening is a great way 
to meet other Aggie Moms, find out about upcoming events, 
and enter for a chance to win a door prize! Come listen to 
our guest speaker, Nicholas Taunton ’07, the Director of 
Development for the Association of Former Students. In 
honor of Valentine’s Day, there will be a chocolate fountain 
and beer, and husbands/fathers are invited to attend. We 
welcome all Aggie Moms, whether of freshman Aggies, 
current Aggie students or former Aggies. And if your son or 
daughter is a newly accepted Aggie, please join us! Whoop!

WWW.NWHCAGGIEMOMS.ORG

Registration is now open for the fourth annual CFISD 
Superintendent's Fun Run & Festival, set for Feb. 18, 2017 from 8 
a.m. to noon at the Berry Center (8877 Barker Cypress Road) and 
Towne Lake. Underwritten by Cypress Fairbanks Medical Center 
Hospital, the fun run supports student scholarships through the 
Cy-Fair Educational Foundation. 

Options include a chip-timed 5K run, a 1-mile run/walk and a 
family fun path. Children's games and activities, music entertainment 
and food trucks make this a fun event for the entire family.

Register by Jan. 6 and receive an early bird discount of $5 off! Find 
more information and register at www.cfisd.net/funrun.

CFISD Superintendent's 
Fun Run & Festival
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Description: The position includes marketing our community 
newsletters to local and area businesses. It is a flexible position 
that allows you to work from home and set your own hours.

Roles: Stimulate new advertising accounts in our community 
newsletters. Maintain current accounts assigned to you by 
Sales Manager. Service your accounts by assisting them from 
ad design to final proof approval.

Skills: Excellent communication through email and phone, with 
high level presentation and relationship-building skills. Strong 
prospecting and business development skills are a must. Previous 
sales experience preferred but not required.

Benefits: Commission Based 
Apply by sending resume to jobs@peelinc.com

NOW 
HIRING

Advertising Sales 
Representative

PROTECT YOUR PLANTS:
Water your plants thoroughly ahead of time. You need to be sure 

the roots are wet, not just the leaves. Much of freeze damage is from 
dehydration. Watering before a freeze could make a big difference 
in your tropicals and tender perennials.

Cover your delicate plants. Remember, you want to be sure the 
roots are protected, covered, or mulched well. Even if you lose the 
top growth of these tender plants, if the roots are alive the plants will 
come back in the spring. Do not cover them with plastic touching 
the leaves of your plants. If possible, use woven frost protection 
sheets such as N-Sulate (which can be folded, stored, and reused 
for many years) or sheets and blankets. In a mild freeze or frost, one 
blanket will probably do for most plants. In a hard freeze (below 
30 degrees for any period of time), use a heavy blanket or several 
layers of sheets. You can even add a plastic over that if you want, 
since it won’t be touching the foliage. Also, don’t forget to put rocks 
or something heavy on the edges of your N-Sulate or blanket to be 
sure the wind doesn’t blow it away, exposing the roots of your plants.

Don’t do any heavy pruning on freeze-damaged plants until late 

winter, when you think all chance of frost is over.
Remove all protective covering if the sun comes out and the 

temperature goes up, because it can be 32 degrees today and 70 
degrees tomorrow.

Along with protecting your tender plants during the winter, 
remember it’s not a good idea to fertilize tender tropicals that 
are exposed to outside temperatures during these cold months. 
Fertilizing encourages new growth, and that new growth is more 
vulnerable to freezing and near-freezing conditions than old growth 
is. It’s OK to fertilize and encourage growth with indoor or green-
housed tropicals, although shorter days usually slow down growth 
no matter how much you fertilize.

PROTECT YOUR IRRIGATION SYSTEM:
Your backflow-prevention device is the most important part of 

your irrigation system. It’s also the most vulnerable part of your 
system if there is a freeze. It may be located somewhere right outside 
the garage and next to the foundation. Cover the top by wrapping 
the part that is above ground with a towel. It is also best to turn 
off your valve.

Winter Alert!
Protect Your Plants and Irrigation Systems

BASHANS PAINTING  
& HOME REPAIR

• Interior & Exterior Painting • Wallpaper Removal 
• HardiPlank Replacement • Wood Replacement   
• Sheetrock Repair • Interior Carpentry
• Cabinet Painting • Wallpaper Removal &
• Pressure Washing      Texture 
• Fence Repair/Replacement • Garage Floor Epoxy
• Custom Staining • Roofing

   • Gutter Repair & Replacement            • Faux Painting 
   • Crown Molding

NO MONEY UP FRONT

281-347-6702
 281-731-3383 cell

Commercial/Residential
 ~ FREE ESTIMATES ~

20 Years Experience • References Available

                  BashansPainting@earthlink.net

            u  Fully INSuREd 
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The Tribune is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is not sanctioned 
by any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to the approval 
of any homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor implied to 
replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any homeowners 
association or organization. At no time will any source be allowed to use the 
Tribune contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor 
in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the 
purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, 
or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written or expressed 
permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the Tribune is exclusively for the 
private use of Peel, Inc.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

ELECTRICAL SERVICES
 SERVICING ALL YOUR ELECTRICAL NEEDS

713.467.1125 or 281.897.0001
www.WiredES.com

FAMILY OWNED AND OPERATED

• Panel Upgrades
• Home Inspections
• TV Install/Mounting
• Troubleshooting
• Remodeling
• Landscaping Lighting
• Home Generators

RESIDENTIAL & COMMERCIAL
LICENSED & INSURED

24-7 SERVICE

Take $25.00 Off Your 
Next Service Call

TECL 22809 Master 100394

The Junior Hurricanes Soccer League (JHSL) is led by 
professional United States Soccer Federation (USSF) licensed 
staff and is designed for boys & girls who want to play and have 
fun in a safe and developmentally appropriate environment. 
The JHSL program is being offered at multiple locations and 
in conjunction with CFSA at the Schiel Road Complex.To 
learn more about each location and to register please visit www.
albionhurricanes.org.

For those wishing only to train, join us in Katy for AHFC 
Friday Night Academy. Visit Katy Youth Soccer to register for 
this Friday Fun Program.

AHFC is proud to partner with New Territory and offer New 
Territory Thursday Night Academy, a 5-week Skills Program. 

Email us at jhsl@albionhurricanes.org for more information 
or questions. Office Phone:713-939-7473

AHFC Junior Hurricanes 
(JHSL) Registration Now 

For Spring 2017 Open

Jack and Jill of America 
Associates Plan “Puttin’ 
on the Ritz” Charity Gala
The “Awesome, Amazing, Associates” of the Jack and Jill of 

America, Inc., North Houston Suburban Chapter will hold a 
“Puttin’ on the Ritz” dance on Saturday, March 4th, 2017.  The 
event will be take place from 8 p.m. to 12 a.m. at the Northgate 
Country Club, 17110 Northgate Forest Drive, Houston, Texas. 
The suggested attire is formal black and white.

“Puttin’ on the Ritz” will benefit the Jack and Jill of America 
Foundation, which supports education, literacy, scientific and 
charitable projects that benefit children.  Tickets are $65 per 
person. To purchase tickets, please contact Shirley Carter, at 
281-222-7765 or sjmcarter@att.net.  

Jack and Jill of America, Inc. is a non-profit family organization 
which is dedicated to nurturing future leaders by supporting 
children through leadership development, volunteer service, 
philanthropic giving and civic duty. More information about the 
organization can be found at www.jackandjillinc.org.

TEXAS HOLD-EM TOURNAMENT
We play every other Thursday

For more information,
call  Jack...281-744-8636
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Color the drawing below and mail the finished artwork to us at:
Peel, Inc. - Kids Club
308 Meadowlark St

Lakeway, TX 78734-4717
We will select the top few and post their artwork on our Facebook Page - Facebook.com/PeelInc.

DUE: Feb 28th
Be sure to include the following so we can let 

you know!

Name: _______________________________

(first name, last initial)

				    Age:________________
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put your faith in  
The Collette King Team!

When selecting a 
Real Estate agent,

FOR HONEST, ETHICAL AND RELIABLE 
REAL ESTATE ASSISTANCE,

YOU NEED SOMEONE WHO 
SEES YOU AS A PERSON

NOT a profit!

Each RE/MAX® Office is Independently Owned and Operated

10547 Fry Rd. Cypress, TX. 77433
Office: 832.220.1231
Direct: 713.206.7653
Email: colletteking@att.net

Contact Us 
Today


